
Monday, August 10, 2015 - Target to remove gender-based labeling 
Target continues to be on the leading edge of facilitating the agenda for the lesbian, gay, 
bisexual, and transgender "community" in this country. 
Add another company to the list of places I will never shop again. 
	
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation-now/2015/08/09/target-remove-
gender-based-labeling/31375863/	
	


